
7-10-2007
Another year and eleven minutes older…o maybe not exactly,
I’ll have to find out what time I actually entered the world.
 Well… yesterday, I had to run to the big city and get my
picture snapped.  I abhor having my mug shot for my little
piece of plastic for three years.  Look at the little smiley
sticker, drop your jaw, now move slightly to the right.  UGH!
 A fashioned model has it easier and they get paid for it!

Then, I endured a long nine hour work day.  Better yesterday
than today especially when I get three days off in a row!  I
don’t have to be back until TUESDAY!  Today, I have to go to
an audition for Hound of the Baskervilles. I believe that I
have stated that I will not be auditioning for either Holmes
or Watson.  I think my talents are better served in a return
to a more character driven role this time.  And I do not
believe that the detective or the good doctor had facial hair…
Watson, perhaps.

Tonight, mass at 6 is being given in memory of Aunt Carol.
 After  that,  the  sky’s  the  limit.   Spontaneity  on  your
birthday is always fun!

Well… 22 minutes into another year. Tired, maybe I’ll get some
sleep.

Non King James Related Sports
Evening
For the last two days, it seems the nation has been in the
thralls of LeBron fever once again.  Holding out on his free
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agency decision until a live, hour-long press conference.  I
say…. “Who cares?!”  Who does he think he is… Tiger Woods?

I did however, enjoy a sports related movie totally unrelated
to basketball.  I enjoyed the 2004 movie, Million Dollar Baby
starring Clint Eastwood, Hilary Swank, and Morgan Freeman.  I
must say that Clint has sure made an impression on me with his
more dramatic films instead of the macho, big gun shoot fests.
 The  last  few  films  I  have  seen  have  been  poignant  and
emotional.   He  plays  the  curmudgeonly  roles  quite  well.
 Accomplished not only as an actor/director but as a musician
as well along with his son, Kyle.

I was hoping that Million Dollar Baby was not going to be the
typical boxer/trainer situation and I was not disappointed.
 The movie was an intelligent, profound piece following the
lives of a young female wannabe boxer and the very hesitant
veteran trainer/manager.  It’s more about Maggie, the 31 year
old’s dream of beating the odds, rising from her “trailer
trash” roots, and becoming a contendah in the prize ring.  I
know, been done countless times in countless ways.

Eastwood’s character is well-defined as well.  Not the typical
one-dimensional trainer but so much more.  Why is Frankie so
hardened?  Why does he play it safe with every fighter he
manages when he knows they are worthy of their “one shot?”

Not so surprising but a very good movie which won Oscars for
Best Actress, Supporting Actor, Direction, and Best Movie of
2004.  And so much more entertaining than the question that
seems to have been on the minds of tens of people.



I  think  it  might  be  a  bit
warm
My new phone (the droid with no name), chirps whenever I get
weather updates. For the past few days, it has been trying to
chirp its speaker off. There have been quite a few “Heat
advisories”.  I’m  very  curious  about  what  makes  it  a  heat
advisory. Do they have these in places that normally get hot?
Do the deserts in the SW have one every day of the Summer?

I realize that the heat can be dangerous. If you don’t get
enough water, or if you push yourself too hard, heat related
illness can be deadly. But I know people survived many years
without air conditioning, without ice water and other cooling
refrigerated beverages. How did they do that? (heavy sarcasm…)

Me, myself and I slow myself down on days like today. It may
take me twice as long to do something. No need to push myself
on the hot days. Days like today are mad for sitting in the
shade waiting for that next breeze.

Hot summer days, and warm summer nights. Savor them, you will
want them in January.

Failure…may  result  in
elimination
A little something about the up front games.  They were based
on a TV show apparently- Minute to Win it.  On one rainy
morning the worship and teaching times were held inside and so
we even got to see the blueprint for the game, chocolate
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unicorn:


